
 

EDUCATION SESSIONS 
 

THURSDAY, AUG. 9 
1 – 2:30 p.m.  |  Town Hall Meeting on Taxes and the Economy 
Presenters: J.P. Delmore, NAHB Assistant VP for Government Affairs and Rob Dietz, Ph.D., Chief Economist for 
NAHB 
 
Learn how the new tax law that took effect for 2018 will affect your business, your customers, and the 
economy.  In this session, J.P. Delmore, NAHB’s tax lobbyist, and Rob Dietz, NAHB’s Chief Economist, will 
discuss the major changes to the tax code that affect residential construction and also explore how these 
changes will affect the housing and economic forecast.  www.NAHB.org 
 
BIOS:  

J.P. Delmore  
J.P. is an assistant vice president for government affairs at the National Association of Home 
Builders (NAHB), where his legislative focus is tax policy.  He has worked for NAHB since August, 
2003.  Prior to joining NAHB, J.P. spent nearly five years on Capitol Hill, and served as the deputy 
director of the Governor of Pennsylvania’s Washington Office.  J.P. grew up outside of Cleveland, 
Ohio, and graduated from the University of Michigan with degrees in International Relations and 
German Literature.   
 
 
 
 
Rob Dietz 
Robert Dietz, Ph.D., is Chief Economist for the National Association of Home Builders (NAHB), 
where his responsibilities include housing market analysis, forecasting and industry surveys, and 
housing policy research. Prior to joining NAHB in 2005, Robert worked as an economist for the 
Congressional Joint Committee on Taxation. He has testified before Congress on housing, 
economic and tax issues. He is an expert on home construction analysis and trends and has been 
cited and appeared on CNBC, the Wall Street Journal, and other news media. Robert is a native of 
Dayton, Ohio and earned a Ph.D. in Economics from the Ohio State University in 2003 
 
 
 

 
 


